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Nor stern Ohio's Clear Channel - 730 K.C. On Your Dial

STUDIOS WALDORF HOTEL

TOLEDO 4, OHIO

April 26, 1958

Dear Friend:

Many thanks for your letter. We would like to
make an apology for waiting so long to reply.

We would like to point out to you that the regu-
lations of the Federal Communications Commission
prohibit such special broadcasts as those request-
ed by your National Radio Club. If you will Con-
sult Part 3., Section 3.10 of the F.C.C. Rules and
Regulations covering Standard Broadcast Stations,
you will find a statement, in very plain language,
prohibiting "regular or scheduled broadcasts dur-
ing the experimental period".

In talking with the personnel at the Commission
offices in Washington, we found that they are
strongly against the scheduling of special broad-
casts for DX listening purposes. It is a viola-
tion of the regulations, and they neither approve
nor condone such practices. In fact, they have
warned many stations against such practices and
have also advised your club to discontinue making
such requests.

We were caused a great deal of trouble and embar-
rassment by providing such a special program. We
will not do so againa

Again, we thank you for your letter and advise you
to continue your DX listening in such a way as not
to cause difficulties for your friends, the broad-
casters.

Very truly yours

RADIO STATIOF WTIO

Ge- Jie
R. I. Gallagher
Chief .bngineer
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STUDIOS LIMA, OHIO - BOWLING GREEN, OHIO

NOV. 7, L958

MR. KERMIT GEARY

WALNUTPORT, PA.

MR GEARY:

THIS IS TO CONFIRM YOUR REPORT OF RECPTION

OF OUR SIGNAL ON THE MORNING OF OCT 20, L958.

WE DO NOT HAVE A SCHUDELE FOR OUR EARLY MORNING

BROADCASTS, AS THIS AGAINST ALL RULES REGULATICNS.

THE ONLY THING THAT I CAN SUGGEST IS THAT YOU LISTEN

FOR US.

SINCERELY,

ALT ADAMS

CHIEF ENGINEER

MANAGER
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